
From: Michelle Baker [mailto:michellebaker199@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 9, 2021 8:50 AM 
To: CityClerk <CityClerk@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Written Comments for Ethics Commission meeting, 
 
-EXTERNAL- 

 

Hello, 

 

Please submit my written comment for public comments for Ethics 

Committee this week : 

 

Chair Susan Wise and members of the committee, 

 

I would like to ask why there are not telephonic comments allowed at the 

Ethics Commission meetings?  Also, I would like to address why there is not 

a process to file a complaint against a City Council member, City Manager or 

the Mayor?   

Finally, I would like you to address my concerns that non profits started by 

the mayor and vice mayor are not required to publish list of donors?  That is 

an ethical concern, 

 

Sincerely, 

Michelle Baker 
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